
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
SALT LAKE COUNTY  

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 

2001 S State Street, N2-800 

Salt Lake City, UT 84114 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Salt 

Lake County Committee of the Whole Meeting set for Tuesday, May 29, 2018 has been 

cancelled.    

 

On May 25, 2018, a copy of the foregoing Notice was posted in conspicuous view in the 

lobby of the Salt Lake County Government Center, North Building. A copy of this Notice 

was also posted on the State Public Website (http://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html) and the 

County’s website (www.slco.org). 

 

 

       __________________________________  

       Salt Lake County Council 
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http://www.slco.org/

